
Dear Wyvern families,
On behalf of the Wyvern Parents’ & Friends’ 
Association, it gives me great pleasure to invite 
you to the 2014 Welcome Picnic.
This picnic gives us an opportunity to welcome 
new families, catch up with each other and 
celebrate a new school year that will bring with it 
new adventures, opportunities and good times for 
all of our boys.
I do hope to see you at the picnic and look 
forward to a great year ahead with a strong 
Wyvern community supporting our school.
Best wishes for a happy and safe holiday until then.
Warm regards,
Natalie Mina 
President, Wyvern Parents’ & Friends’ Association

The Wyvern Parents’ & Friends’ Association  
warmly invites you to attend the

2014 Welcome Picnic
WHEN:	 Saturday 25 January 2014, 2–4pm
WHERE:	� Newington College Swimming Pool
BYO:	� EVERYTHING! 

Food and drinks (non-alcoholic), 
picnic blanket, rugby/soccer balls, 
swimmers.

ENQUIRIES:	� There will be cover available so the 
picnic will go ahead if the weather 
is questionable. If you require 
any additional information please 
contact Natalie Mina 0414 850 
455 or Emma Cope 0422 660 711


